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Dear family,  

 

We look forward to seeing you all soon for Sunday Service. Pastor Mike 

will be sharing the message this week on dealing with regret. 

 
This is also the time of month for our monthly Kodan fundraiser. They will 
have bento boxes and various Japanese foods for sale.   

 

 

What would it take for you to know that God is your parent and you are 

His child, that you would never leave God? This is the question that 

Pastor Adonia asked herself and is asking all of us in today's message. 

To be in a real relationship of parent/child with our Heavenly Parent is 

something we all seek, but experiencing in reality is not easy. Join 

Adonia as she goes into this important topic and see what there might 

be for you in the message.  Please enjoy the recording below. If you wish 

to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow 

our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 

Latest Message  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  

 

We are so excited to announce that Genti and Mariya's baby boy was born 

November 16. Ryan Adam Qarri weighs 8 lbs. 9 oz and measures 21 inches 

long. A big congratulations to Genti and Mariya and both of their families! 

In the email, it stated that the baby's name is Adam, but Adam is his 

middle name. Sorry for the confusion. 

 

Baby and mom are healthy and doing well and already home. 

 

Congratulations and welcome to the world!  
 

 



 

 

  

 

Heartland Academy's annual Children's Business Fair is coming up on 

December 16 from 1 - 3:30 pm. There will be 25 tables with youth from all 

over Colorado showcasing their entrepreneurial ventures. If you your child 

would like to reserve a table, please speak to Pastor Adonia. Everyone is 

invited to come and support our Heartland Academy youth and find some 

great Christmas presents.  
 

 

  

 

Our golden age group is invited to a luncheon in the church cafe after 

church on Sunday, December 10. Please join together for this special time 

of sharing and fellowship.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

Please keep Dusan's family in your prayers. Dusan's mother, whom many 

of you met in their recent visit, has been diagnosed with terminal 

pancreatic cancer. The family will be going to see her in Macedonia and are 

grateful for your prayers and comfort.  
 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to 

talk to others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with 

each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at 

"Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode 

if needed.  
 



 

 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


